
AAC Technology Subcommittee 
Thursday, March 8, 2012 Minutes 

 
Members Present: Deanna Deatrick, Ryan Gray, Jess Ray, Nancy Jakubczyk, , Mindy 
Kinney, Christie Proctor, Kat McCreery, Allison Anson, Grace Johns, Maureen Smith 
 
Members Absent:  Jody Decremer, Darryl Craig, Diane Skidmore 
 
Minutes for last meeting were approved 
 

 New members Allison and Grace were welcomed to the committee 
 

 LEAP Forward Project  
o Several members of the committee attended the Town Hall meeting on 

February 23.   
o Jess provided a summary overview of the information from that 

meeting to our new members.  Highlights:  Emphasis on being as 
“vanilla” as possible.  Recognizing that it will be a difficult transition 
and a complete culture shift.  Understanding that not all of our 
“homegrown extras” will exist in the new system. 

o The Emerge team is beginning to meet with various campus groups 
(starting with Admissions and Financial Aid) to do interviews/process 
mapping.  They will be contacting us at some point to set a meeting.  

o In anticipation of that meeting we should be thinking about our own 
processes as we move through registration.    

 
Next meeting is scheduled for April 5, 2012. 
 
 


